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On December 17, 2022, the annual New Year's Eve ski run was held with the participation of the center's employees and their families

A healthy lifestyle is part of the corporate culture of RUE "Polotsk CSMC". Actively spending time with colleagues is a tradition of our company.

Every year, the employees of the center and their families participate in the New Year's ski track. So on December 17, 2022, this event took place in Novopolotsk.

The participants of the event had a wonderful and useful time, strengthened their health, warmed up by the fire.




